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General Contractor, Dan Hall, Hardrives, Inc. 612.490.9693 

 
 
City of Lexington Questions      City of Blaine Questions 

Steve Winter, Project Engineer, 612.548.3121                               Jason Sundeen, Project Inspector 763.785.6157   
James Watters, Project Inspector, 612.548.3152     
Kevin Burns, Senior Project Inspector, 651.271.6584    

Week in Review 
This week saw several crews on site to get the project underway. Listed below are highlights from this 
week’s activities. 
 
Monday 8/24/15 

 Removal limits were marked by MSA Professional Services 
 Saw cutting was done at marked limits (driveways, cross streets, curb lines) by Hardrives Inc. 
 Mailboxes removed and temporary mailbox location established by Herness Construction 

Wednesday 8/26/15 
 Flowerfield Road reclaimed by the subcontractor All States Pavement Recycling. 
 Bituminous and concrete driveways removed by Hardrives Inc. 
 Clearing and grubbing of trees near proposed cul-de-sac at Flowerfield Road and South Highway 

Drive. 
Thursday 8/27/15 

 Bituminous and concrete driveways removed by Hardrives Inc 
 Concrete curb removed by Hardrives Inc. 
 Existing storm sewer removed by subcontractor Penn Contracting Inc. 
 Proposed storm sewer catch basins and piping staked by MSA Professional Services 

Friday 8/28/15 
 Bituminous and concrete driveways removed by Hardrives Inc 
 Concrete curb removed by Hardrives Inc. 
 Existing sanitary sewer cones removed and replaced by subcontractor Penn Contracting Inc. 

 
Tentative Schedule 
Below is the Contractor’s tentative schedule as it stands after the first week of construction. 
 
Aug. 31th – Sept 3rd    -  Storm Sewer Pipe Placement  
Sept. 4th – 8th   - Curb and Gutter Paving 
Sept. 14th – 17th   - Sub Grade Preparation 
Sept. 17th – 18th  - Tolerance Reclaimed Base for Paving 
Sept. 21st   - Asphalt Base Course Paving 
Sept. 22nd – 24th  - Project Site Restoration, Adjusting of Utilities, Driveway Paving 
Sept. 25th    - Asphalt Wear Course Paving 
 
Driveway Access 
After this week’s construction activities many residents had their driveway removed. For those that had 
driveway pavement removed, there should be an in place “ramp” made of soil for you to safely traverse in 
and out of your driveway. If you feel there is not adequate soil to accommodate your vehicles please let 
us know. 
 
Safety 

We urge you to use caution around the work site.  Your assistance in reminding area children to 
stay clear of construction site and nearby equipment is key to ensuring a safe environment.    
Please let your children know the survey stakes represent valuable information and should not 
be disturbed. This helps to keep the contractor working efficiently. If re-staking is needed due to 

disturbance of this vital information, further time will be required to complete the work. Your patience and 
cooperation during this construction process will be appreciated. 


